
 
 

 

  
 

At-Bristol Family Project – Autumn 2017 
 
At-Bristol science centre is offering us more free family visits! These are for parents 
with a child in Reception. The aim is for parents and children to gain confidence, try 
some science and enjoy a great day out. After the day, you can get free membership 
for your family, for a year. 
 
This opportunity is for parents who can attend with their Reception child. We ask 
parents to make other arrangements for any pre-school children as there is no crèche 
available on the trip day. You need to come on both these days: 
 
 

Wednesday 8th 
November 
9.00-10.30. 

 At school 

 Parents only 

 Registration and taster session  

 All your questions will be answered! 

Wednesday 15th 
November 
9.15-3.00. 

 Day trip for parents with their Reception child 

 Travelling by ferryboat 

 Lunch is provided! 

 No pre-schoolers please 
 
 
You will need to sign up and pay a £5 deposit – this will be returned to you on the trip 
day!  Thank you,  Ruth Cochrane.  07940 323735. 

 
 

Pictures from a previous visit! 


